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AICES CROSS COUNTRY
Congratulations to the students who attended the AICES Cross Country
Championships. There was some fierce competition and we are so proud that our students were
able to rise to the challenge and run all those kilometers! A special mention to Adrian T (who was
our King of the Track at the Athletics Carnival and has also made the CIS Football team!) for
placing in the top 10 in his race. He will now compete at the CIS Carnival against the best runners
in all NSW independent schools. 
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Mrs Irene Focas 
Senior School Sports Coordinator
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